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This measure is completely unnecessary. Voting by mail is secure and efficient. 

There is little to no fraud. It helps people without means to go to the polls to vote in 

person. What is the intent behind this measure? It would seem that it would make it 

harder for many people to vote. And my guess is that it is less expensive for the state 

to have mail-in ballots than to operate voting locations all over the state.  

VOTE NO on this measure. 

Thank you,  

Carla Dunn 

Satisfied Oregon Voter 


